
From: Mee, Caroline M
To: Rio Banner; David Saldana (gdavidsaldana@gmail.com); Mark Pedri (mpedri@mac.com); Peter Yamamoto;

Maura Tresch (midtresch@gmail.com); cathawaii1120 (cathawaii1120@icloud.com); Glidewell, Romey J; Menino,
Tanyalee; Labrador, Landon J; Higa, Stephanie M; Evangelista, Debra J; Vereze, Lori A; Banner, Richard O;
Feenstra, Sarah R; Hatakeyama, Deane I; Lettich, Louise M; Mee, Caroline M; Oyama, Lisa L; Pedri, Mark S;
Ravi, Dave; Saldana, Gary D; Yamamoto, Peter; Yamamoto, Peter; Yuen, Charlotte N; Assily, Mahina O;
Bartolome, Wendy A; Camacho, Maureen; Lopez, Jennifer D

Cc: Mee, Caroline M; CarolineMMee@gmail.com; Agaran, Tina K; Takenaka, Gavin K
Subject: UPDATE Coronavirus AKA COVID-19
Date: Friday, February 14, 2020 5:33:33 PM
Attachments: COVID 19 - Feb 14, 2020 Update.pdf

The State has confirmed reports that a Japanese tourist who was sick during a visit to Hawaii was
found to have Coronavirus upon his return to Japan.  As I expect this may raise new concerns about
the virus, not officially named COVID-19, I wanted to send you an update. 
 
As the Director already noted, the very measures which we take against the flu  (which has already
sickened 31 million Americans and killed about 12,000 people between 10/1/19 and 2/1/20), are the
same measures we need to follow against COVID-19.  The Department of Public Safety already has a
protocol to deal with possible flu cases that will work equally well in the unlikely event we have
someone who may have been exposed to COVID-19.  The only difference is that, if they meet the
CDC criteria for Patient Under Investigation (see attached), you should isolate them (as you would
for the flu) and report them immediately to the Hawaii Department of Health (HDOH) who can give
you additional guidance about testing, etc. 
 
For your convenience, I am attaching a copy of the information on the HDOH’s website specifically
for health care providers.  As this is a changing situation, you can always check there for updates.  To
locate the site, just google Hawaii State Department of Health Coronavirus and look at the bottom of
the page where the is a link to “Information for Clinicians”. 
 
Caroline Mee, MD
Medical Director
Department of Public Safety
Phone (808) 587-1250
Fax (808) 587-3378
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